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Hello, we hope you all had a fabulous half 
term. Can we remind you to ensure your 
child’s belongings are named, as it is very 
hard to match items to owners otherwise. 
Don’t forget your water bottles! We can’t 
wait to get stuck into our learning this term.  

                            

What would you put in your own museum? 

Our Connected Learning question in Term 4 will be concluding ‘What would you put in 
your own museum?’  We will be looking at the Monarchy, learning about significant 
British Monarchs through History and ending learning all about the upcoming 
carination of King Charles.  

In Science, we will be learning about the four seasons and the weather associated with 
each one.                                                                                                                                                    

In Art, we will be looking at primary and secondary colours, colour mixing, and how 
artists like Mark Rothko use colour to show emotion. We will also be looking at portraits 
of the King and how to create one.  

In Maths, we will be learning place 
value to 50, and then the language of 
measuring; learning to measure in 
standard and non-standard units. We 
will be learning about height, length, 
weight and volume. We will then 
consolidate our learning so far this 
year.  

 In PE, we will be 
learning dance during 
inside PE and invasion 
games in outside PE.  
 
Our PE days are:       
Sycamore: Wednesday 
and Friday 
Hazel: Tuesday and 
Wednesday 

In ICT, we will be learning about 
algorithms and learning that they 
are a precise set of instructions.   

Reading – Please aim to 
read to your child at 
least once a week, and 
have them read to you 
at least five times a 
week! We will change 
books on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and 
Fridays, if the reading 
log has been signed.  

It might mean your 
child has to read the 
book twice to you. 
There are many 
comprehension skills 
gained by repeated 
reading. Remember 
that every read earns 
your child a step up on 
the reading ladder as 
they aim to get a 
reading certificate.  

 

Please take a look at the school 
website and Seesaw.  

On there, you will find your child’s 
home learning, as well as lots of 
links and resources in order to 

support your child’s learning! 

In English, we will develop our sentence 
writing by writing our own adventure 
stories using the past tense. Our book to 
start our English topic is ‘The Curious 
Case of the Missing Mammoth’ by Hattie 
Mountford. Please continue to 
encourage your children when they 
write at home to use capital letters at 
the beginning of sentences, full stops 
and finger spaces. 

 In RE, we will be looking in detail at 
the story of Easter and answering 
the question ‘Why does Easter 
matter to Christians?’ 

Hazel Class Teacher: Mrs Nickle. Class TA: Mrs Rakesh 1:1 TA: Mrs Jones & Miss R.  

PPA cover is Tuesday morning covered by Mrs Nickelson.  

Sycamore Class Teacher: Miss Tree Class TA: Mrs Mitchell 1:1 TA: Miss Richmond & Miss Morris.  

PPA & ECT time covered Tuesday all day by Mrs Wells.  

In PSHE, we will look at our ‘Rights and 
Responsibilities’, including living in the 
wider world/environment, money and 
health! In Music, we will listen to music 
from the past, sing songs and play 
instruments based on our topic of 
museums. 

Term 4 Christian Value – Wisdom 

For the Lord gives wisdom; from his mouth 
come knowledge and understanding. 

Proverbs 2: 6 

 


